
 

Notes from Co-ordination Group Meeting  

28 June 2017, Greenlink 

 

Present: Ginny Lee, Ian Caldwell, Robin Coates, Susan Amos, Dinah Sage 

Does Transition Malvern Hills need a Chairperson? 

As TMH is an unincorporated association, there are no regulations which say it has 

to have a chairperson. 

However, TMH needs to have a constitution to be able to hold a bank account and 

the TMH constitution expects a chairperson. 

Ginny agreed to be chairperson for 12 months. 

How can we encourage more participation? 

Try informal monthly meetings, 11am Greenlink varied days. 

Have a topic to talk about. Need a leader, who will take notes if necessary. 

These will also act as Co-ordinating Group meetings, if there is business to sort out 

or support needed for an initiative. 

Publicise on TMH website, through links with other groups eg Buttercup, Facebook. 

notice in Greenlink, 

 

 Ginny will lead the first session on 8th  August. 

(From emails later…) Name     TMH Eco-Chat - Thoughts and Action 

8th August  (Tue)                                                                                                                                                       

Topic: Connecting up 

13th September (Wed)                                                                                                                     

Topic: Energy and spending it wisely 

10th October (Tue)                                                                                                                          

Topic Car Clubs and Electric Bikes 

 

All 11.00 am Greenlink 


